
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF BUHL, IDAHO

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the City of Buhl, Idaho, that a public hearing will be held on 
Monday, May 13, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., in City Council Chambers, 203 Broadway Ave N, Buhl, 
ID to hear testimony relating to the following matter:

Consideration of Mike Morales’ Subdivision preliminary and final plat request for parcels 
RPB7621006020A and RPB7621006020B addressed as 935 and 955 Aiken Ave Buhl, ID  
83316.

Written comments will be accepted by 4:00 P.M., May 13, 2024, at the city clerk’s office at 203 
Broadway Ave N. Documents on this matter may be viewed at city hall office. For more 
information, call 208-543-5650.

Karen Drown
Clerk
(Publish April 27th, 2024 Times News)



 

CITY OF BUHL 
Planning and Zoning Department 
203 Broadway Ave N  Buhl, ID 83316 

 

Dear Property Owner: 
 
The City of Buhl Planning and Zoning Code requires that a written notice of any public 
hearings be sent to property owners within 300 feet of a property involved in a request for 
a zoning action.  
 
This letter is to notify you of upcoming hearing(s). You will find an enclosed copy of the 
publication notice(s) on the attached sheet. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached by telephone at 
208-543-5650 Monday 1 pm – 6 pm, and Tuesday through Thursday 7 am – 4:30 pm, or 
by email at jazmine.m@cityofbuhl.us.  

 
 

Respectfully,  
 

Jazmine Mills 
Planning & Zoning Administrator 

 
 


